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A New York Times Notable Book of the Year and a Washington Post Best Book of 2001, Mary Shelley has
been called "a harrowing life, wonderfully retold" (The Washington Post). This "splendid biography" (The
New Yorker) gracefully moves through the dramatic life of the woman behind history's most legendary
monster. A daughter of Mary Wollstonecraft, author of the daring A Vindication of the Rights of Woman,
and the radical philosopher William Godwin, Mary Shelley grew up amid the literary and political avant-
garde of early-nineteenth-century London. She escaped to Europe at seventeen with the married poet Percy
Bysshe Shelley, causing a great scandal. On a famous night of eerie thunderstorms, in a villa near Lord
Byron's on Lake Geneva, they told ghost stories and tales of horror, giving birth to the idea of Frankenstein,
a monster who has haunted imaginations for nearly two hundred years. The Mary we meet here, brilliantly
brought to life by Seymour from previously unexplored sources, is brave, generous, and impetuous. Struck
by tragedy, she lost three of her four children, and when she was only twenty-four, Shelley drowned off the
coast of Italy. As Henry Carrigan of Library Journal said, this is "one of the finest and most significant
literary biographies of recent years." "Miranda Seymour's biography of Mary Shelley provides a thoughtfully
considered, lifelike portrait of a complex, often misunderstood character." -- Merle Rubin, Los Angeles
Times "[Miranda Seymour] has vivid narrative gifts and a perceptive understanding of the main
personalities." -- Claude Rawson, The New York Times Book Review "Mary Shelley is the most dazzling
biography of a female writer to have come my way for a decade." -- Jackie Wullschlager, Financial Times
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From reader reviews:

Arnold Williams:

Why don't make it to become your habit? Right now, try to ready your time to do the important take action,
like looking for your favorite book and reading a reserve. Beside you can solve your short lived problem;
you can add your knowledge by the e-book entitled Mary Shelley. Try to make the book Mary Shelley as
your good friend. It means that it can being your friend when you feel alone and beside regarding course
make you smarter than in the past. Yeah, it is very fortuned for yourself. The book makes you far more
confidence because you can know almost everything by the book. So , we should make new experience as
well as knowledge with this book.

Janet Huynh:

Book will be written, printed, or illustrated for everything. You can understand everything you want by a
reserve. Book has a different type. As we know that book is important thing to bring us around the world.
Adjacent to that you can your reading skill was fluently. A e-book Mary Shelley will make you to be
smarter. You can feel considerably more confidence if you can know about anything. But some of you think
which open or reading a new book make you bored. It's not make you fun. Why they might be thought like
that? Have you trying to find best book or ideal book with you?

Gary Sandler:

Playing with family in a park, coming to see the marine world or hanging out with pals is thing that usually
you might have done when you have spare time, and then why you don't try thing that really opposite from
that. One particular activity that make you not experience tired but still relaxing, trilling like on roller coaster
you have been ride on and with addition associated with. Even you love Mary Shelley, you could enjoy both.
It is good combination right, you still want to miss it? What kind of hang-out type is it? Oh occur its mind
hangout people. What? Still don't get it, oh come on its identified as reading friends.

Brenda Fairfax:

Don't be worry if you are afraid that this book will probably filled the space in your house, you will get it in
e-book method, more simple and reachable. This specific Mary Shelley can give you a lot of buddies because
by you taking a look at this one book you have factor that they don't and make you more like an interesting
person. This kind of book can be one of one step for you to get success. This publication offer you
information that possibly your friend doesn't realize, by knowing more than different make you to be great
people. So , why hesitate? We need to have Mary Shelley.
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